
 

OGEMAW HERALD 

Churchill Township Monthly Minutes. 

July 7, 2025 Meeting called to order at 7 pm 

Pledge of Allegiance  

Present: Schnautz, Kavalunas, Quigley, Miller, Lauria,  , M. Vincent and S. Yuchasz. 

Correspondence  Letter from State of Mi & Brochures on the 529 programs 

Public Comment:  M. Vincent told the Board her property at Lake Ogemaw is still flooding her yard.  The Road 

Commission will not put a French drain in & has no solution to the water problem. Supervisor suggest to contact an 

excavator for a possible ideal.    

Steve Yuchasz introduced himself as the Mills Twp. Blight Officer & thanked the clerk for the copy of Churchill 

Townships blight ordinance.   

Unfinished Business:  Road Projects Finerty Road cost. 

Supervisor updated the Board on upgrading & paving Finerty. Rd. Board decide to hold off on the project. 

New Business:  disposal of the four old wooden tables by exit door. 

Motion Carried to sell the tables for 6.00 each to Trustee Lauria & Peterson  

Reports:   

Supervisor: Mentioned the Road Commission will be doing a full inventory of their belongings, they are improving 

the front of the building & are placing two snowplows to have the high schools paint murals on them for display. 

They have two job openings. The Road Commission has approved the O’Neil gravel up grade and will fill in the pot 

holes on Flint Court in Lake Ogemaw. The Amish families in Edwards Twp. want safety signs installed and four way 

stop signs. They also had a mower get hit by a car. 

The Board would like to Thank the Supervisor for installing new boards on the back deck & replacing the flag & 

installing a solar Light to shine on the flag at night. 

Clerk:  Told the board that BS&A Computer support  had  some issues will extraction of the information- she is 

waiting for them with a solution. She said Ken Chapman told her he is very happy with the new driveway at the 

cemetery & he has replaced the flag there. Clerk & Treasurer attended an MTA class on earned sick time. 

Treasurer:  Had issues with Huntington bank charging service fee on our accounts-after discussion on moving the 

accounts- the fee will now be waved. She said Milner Fence Company is waiting for Miss Dig before installing the 

new fence at the Hall & Cemetery..   

Trustee  Lauria No Report. 

Trustee Quigley  told the Board that the transit will be closing an hour earlier due to low number of riders. 

She stated the airport Fly-In had low turn out due to the weather. 

A motion was made Quigley and seconded by Miller to pay the bills.  Motion Carried. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:51 pm 

Lynn Kavalunas -- Churchill Twp. Clerk 

  ** Unapproved Twp. Board meeting minutes. 


